
 

 
 
 
 

2008 – Notice to Shipping No 5 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  

MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

 

Fireworks – Port of Montreal – Modifications (2) 

Mariners are advised that for safety reasons, the Port of Montreal 
Administration has defined a zone between elevator No 4 and CIP No 2 at the 
entrance of the St. Lawrence Seaway where commercial shipping will not be 
permitted to transit during all Loto-Québec firework events at La Ronde. 

For the upcoming firework events on July 5, 12, 19, 23, 26 and 30 as well as 
August 2 and 6, the interdiction period will now be from 22:00 to 23:00 
hours. 

This could result in delays to navigation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 3, 2008 

The St. Lawrence Seaway Management Corporation 
Corporation de Gestion de la Voie Maritime du Saint-Laurent 

Région Maisonneuve 
151, rue de l’Écluse 
St-Lambert, Québec 

J4R 2V6 

 Niagara Region 
508 Glendale Avenue 

P.O. Box 370 
St-Catharines, Ontario 

Tél : (450) 672-4115  Fax : (450) 672-8493 L2R 6V8 
Tél : (905) 641-1932   Fax : (905) 641-5721 

 




